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1 November, 2022 
Year 2 Bring Your Own iPad Classes for 2023 

 

Clarification of Requirements 
 

Dear Parent/Caregivers, 
 
The BYO iPad Program for Year 2 students will commence on Monday 23rd January 2023, the first day of 
school. 
  
Device Specifications:  
• Apple iPad 
• 5th Generation or later 
• Storage Requirements: 32GB or better 
• Connection Requirements: WiFi (Cellular devices will need to have their SIM Card removed while at 

school) 
 
Other:  
• Protective Case (required) 
• Tempered glass screen protector (recommended) 
• Headphones (required)  

o Wired – see booklist 
• Keyboard (required)  

o Class Teachers prefer the keyboards that are built into the iPad case 
• Active Stylus (required) 
• Required Apps (specified by school) 
• Apple Care (recommended)  

 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Mollie Evans (mevan229@eq.edu.au) 5561 4888. 
 
Regards 

 
Mollie Evans 
Deputy Principal 


